Loren Combs

Having lived in the Puget Sound region since 1962, I have seen the great changes that state and
local governments have made to try and keep Puget Sound a viable ecosystem for salmon, orcas and
other native sea life; but we can and must do better. Tacoma has done a great job with its Tagro
program, but it is time for everyone to step up their game, and the proposed regulations cannot be
implemented soon enough. Thanks for your commitment to protect the Salish Sea.



